Ysgol Maes Owen
Tymor yr Hydref
2024

The School Councillors

What a great term it has been! The #HASHTAGS targets have continued to help improve our school! They are #FriendlyFeedback, #MegaMaths #CymraegCwl.

We have also thoroughly enjoyed preparing our sweetie mugs to stall to sell at our christmas fayre! We have been busy elves packaging them with Llyn and Morris and made a MASSIVE £150 on the day!

We want to wish everyone a VER Y MERRY CHRISTMAS! And we will see you in the New Year 2025!

Eco Warriors Updates

We have had a great first term. Our warriors completed our review of all the things the Eco warriors last year had achieved which helped us create our action plan for this year. Our new Eco Code is proudly displayed around the school and we are hoping to be able to improve our garden area in the new year!

We hope you have a great Christmas and a happy new year!



Tymor brysur iawn i'r Criw
Cymraeg! A very busy term for
the Criw! We have shared
what we've been up to in our
Criw Cymraeg Podcast - take a
listen, subscribe and like!
Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn
Newydd Dda!





Tymor yr Hydref 2024







European Ambassadors Updates

Ysgol Maes Owen welcomed pupis to our new Pupil Voice Group in September. The Ambassadors have had many discussions on how to make our school more inclusive of everything international! The Ambassadors have practiced how to say 'hello' in 24 different languages, and invited Jo Matthews our International Link Governor to one of the meetings, where she shared her experiences of working in international schools. The Ambassadors took part in the scool Christmas fayre and sold 45 bags of reindeer food that they had made with different language tags. We are all looking forward to what the New Year brings for this new group.

Happy Christmas/Feliz Navidad

